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Decision:  Canadian Content – Bus Procurement 
 
At its meeting of June 15, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 
        
It is recommended that the Board:  

 
1. Adopt the MTO’s Canadian Content for Transit Vehicle Procurement Policy; thereby 

replacing TTC’s current Canadian Content Policy to prepare for the implementation of 
the CFTA and CETA which is anticipated to be passed into legislation after the third 
reading by the Canadian Government, thereby coming  into effect July 1, 2017. 


